
7/13/17	SFE/MRR	NW	Minutes	

Fourteen	attendees	enjoyed	a	Pot	Luck	of	hamburgers,	hot	dogs,	chili,	salads,	snacks	and	
yummy	desserts.	

Mary	mentioned	the	Code	Red	information	and	File	of	Life	forms	could	be	obtained	at	the	back	
of	the	room.	

She	led	a	short	Q&A	on	ATV	Safety.	Residents	were	able	to	answer	correctly	that:	

• You	must	be	a	licensed	driver	16	or	older	
• Anyone	under	18	must	wear	a	helmet.	
• Only	have	a	passenger	riding	behind	you	if	the	ATV	has	a	second	seat.	
• An	OHV	Decal	is	required	to	ride	off	road	in	the	forest.	

The	2017	Summer	Outreach	was	discussed.	We	decided:	

• We	set	a	stuffing	date	of	Friday,	July	21	at	3	pm.	
• Binders/Portfolios	are	being	purchased	instead	of	using	envelopes.	(Staples	–	1c	each)	
• Deb	Switzer	is	making	labels	with	a	note	asking	residents	to	keep	the	information	and	

listing	their	Block	Captain	and	phone	number.	
• We	will	determine	at	this	meeting	when	distribution	will	occur.	

-Mary		
Sherwood	Forest	Neighborhood	Watch	Coordinator	
	


